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March 29, 2007 
 

 
Senator Robert Jauch, Senate Co-Chairperson 
Joint Committee for Review of Administrative Rules 

Room 118 South, State Capitol 
Madison, WI  53702 

 
Representative Daniel LeMahieu, Assembly Co-Chairperson 
Joint Committee for Review of Administrative Rules 

Room 17 North, State Capitol 
Madison, WI  53702 

 
 RE:  Request for Extension of Emergency Rule, Dentistry Examining Board 
 

Dear Senator Jauch and Representative LeMahieu: 
 

On behalf of the Wisconsin Dentistry Examining Board, I am writing to request a 60-day 
extension of the emergency rule relating to delaying the effective date of CR04-095, relating to 
the requirements for administering the office facilities and equipment for safe and effective 

administration and the applicable standards of care, and to provide for reporting of adverse 
occurrences related to anesthesia administration.  A copy of the emergency rule is attached. 

 
The public hearing on the emergency rule was held on January 31, 2007.  The emergency rule 
will expire on May 28, 2007.  The Dentistry Examining Board is requesting the 60-day extension 

of the emergency rule to cover the period between before final adoption by the board and 
publication in the Wisconsin administrative register. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

William Skarie, DDS 
Board Chair 
 


